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Date:  March 06, 2024 

Subject:  Update regarding TAC Subvention in Germany 

  

Dear customer,  

  

We have been notified by DB InfraGO (previously DB Netz) via their website that the TAC (Track Access 

Charges) subvention in Germany has been increased as from 01.03.2024 to 31.5% (instead of 19.5% 

applicable since December 16th, 2023).  

Thanks to this adjustment, the amount of the TAC surcharge (previously communicated on January 30th) 

is reduced for traffics performed as from 01.03.2024, to 0.66 EUR per train per Kilometre driven in 

Germany: 

• The automatic surcharge mechanism is applied to both closed and open products.  

• In case the TAC subvention evolves (upwards or downwards) in the future, the surcharge will be 
adapted accordingly. 

• To simplify invoicing and reduce complexity for you, the surcharge will be included in a single 
invoice together with the transport and ESC charges. 
 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your Lineas 

representative.  

Thank you for your continued partnership.  

  

Best regards,  

 

 

 


